
 

 
March 18, 2020 
 
 
Food Establishment Owner/Operator, 
 
As you are likely aware, on March 17 at 5:00 PM, the Utah Department of Health (UDOH)                 
issued a State Public Health Order prohibiting dine-in food service, beginning tonight March 18,              
at 11:59 p.m., as well as prohibiting gatherings of more than ten individuals across the state.                
This order was issued as a preventive measure to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 
 
The restrictions outlined in the State Public Health Order impact establishments across the             
entire state and are in effect for the next two weeks, with the possibility of those measures being                  
extended. These measures focus on limiting social prolonged social contact in an effort to              
minimize the spread of COVID-19. Much is still unknown regarding COVID-19; however, these             
public health preventive measures are proven as an effective way of reducing the spread of               
disease.  
 
Attached to this letter is a brief summary of the order as it relates to your establishment. More                  
information on the order can be found at coronavirus.utah.gov. The Central Utah Public Health              
Department understands the strain and difficulty this order places on you, your employees, and              
your businesses. If you have any questions or concerns that our department can assist you               
with, please feel free to reach out to us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nathan Selin 
Executive Director/Health Officer 
Central Utah Public Health Department 
 
 
  


